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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Sports Days 
We were all very sorry that Sports Days were postponed this week, and for the incon-
venience caused, but we have to put children’s safety first. We are optimistic about 
next week and not looking at the long term weather forecast! Sports Days have been 
rescheduled: 
KS1 10-30 –12.00 Wednesday 19th June 
KS2 10.00– 11.30 Friday 21st June (please note earlier time) 
P.S.H.E 
All parents should have received a letter about the  PSHE curriculum and the chance 
to preview the videos and for y5 and y6 parents to meet the school nurse. All these 
events are taking place on Tuesday 18th June. 
Dinner Money 
We are now operating a new dinner money system whereby all monies will be banked 

each week on a Friday morning. Can we therefore request that parents ensure that all 

dinner monies are paid either on the day a meal is taken or in advance on a Monday 

morning. This will ensure the banking is kept up to date and the office staff will not 

have to send out reminder texts at the end of the week. If you require a small supply of 

dinner money envelopes, please call in to the school office. We appreciate your co-

operation in this matter. 

Campion Art lessons: Monday 17th June 

Years 3 and  4 will be going to Campion School for two special Art sessions each. 

Year 3 need to be at school at 8.30 am year 4 are going later so should come to school 

at the usual time 

Best wishes 

Juliette Westwood and Carla Matthews 

www.sydenhamprimaryschool.co.uk 

Sydenham Superstars  May 24th 

 

 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Year 4 residential– Butterfly Farm Visit 

 
As part of their Residential visit to Stratford, Year 4 visited the Butterfly Farm. They 

learned about different types of butterfly and their varied  patterns. The pupils also  

explored the butterflies environment and found out what they liked to eat. Later they saw a 

range of insects including millipedes, lizards and tarantulas, some of which they were al-

lowed to hold. 

In these photographs the children are looking fresh and enthusiastic. After their overnight 

stay when some had little sleep, they still had boundless energy during the team games, but 

looked a little worse for wear by the time they returned to school. 

Well done Year 4 for representing your school so well and a big thank you to all members 

of staff who took part. 



 

 



 
 
 

Summer Holiday Fun at Campion School 
Organised by the Central Warwickshire Sports Partnership 

 
 

Monday 22nd July to Thursday 25th July 
9.00-3.00pm 

£10 – 1 day, £19 – 2 days,  £28 – 3 days or  
£35 for all 4 days 

25% Discount on the cost for Siblings 
 

 
 

Open to children currently in year 2, 3, 4, 5, and 6  
 
 

Select two sports a day 

 

 

 
 
 

NEW OPPORTUNITY for current year 7’s 
(Needs a minimum of 12 students each day to run) 

 

 

To Book a place e mail admin@cwschoolsport.org.uk and complete the 
application form that will be e mailed to you.  Places will be issued on a 

first come first serve basis. 
 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Activity 1 Basketball or Tennis Football or Rounders Hockey or Ultimate 
Frisbee 

Badminton or Ath-
letics 

Activity 2 Football or Cricket Golf or Athletics Football or Indoor 
Rowing 

Tennis or Dodgeball 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

Year 7 Only Football Tennis Athletics 

mailto:admin@cwschoolsport.org.uk

